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September 2017Dates:
Monday 2nd Oct – Story time with parents 
and carers for Squirrels at 12.30pm

Friday 6th Oct – Story time with parents and carers for morning children at 11am, Squirrels at 12.30pm and afternoon children at 3pm

Wednesday 18th Oct – Half day visit to Sutton 
Park by train for children and families
 
Thursday 19th Oct – Diwali Celebration Day, join your child for all or part of their session today

Friday 20th Oct – INSET Day – staff training, nursery closed to children

23rd – 27th October – Half term holiday, nursery closed







Nursery News:
A huge welcome to all our new families and children and a welcome back to those of you who were part of the Osborne Community last year!

We hope you all enjoy this year at nursery. If you have any questions or suggestions, please speak to 
your child’s keyworker. 


This half term we will be focussing on a theme of families and our local environment. We will be learning about each other’s families and cultures, routines at nursery and doing lots of home role play.
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Please ensure your child always 
[bookmark: _GoBack]has a named bag on their peg with a spare set of clothes in it.  We like to change children quickly if they get wet or very dirty and we do not have many nursery clothes to change the children into. If your child is still in nappies please ensure that you always put in enough for each day at nursery.
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Story time with Parents / Carers
Please join your child at their carpet times on 2nd (Squirrels beginning of the week only) or 6th October for a story and singing session. We hold these sessions every other month throughout the year. Parents last year told us that they found them very enjoyable and informative times.
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[image: ]Play & Learn with Your Child Day
Each half term we hold a day where families can come and see what their child is learning at nursery. The first of these on 8th November will show you some of the ways we develop the children’s independence and social skills. Please join your child for part or all of their session. 
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[image: ]Check out our website
www.osbornenurseryschool.co.uk
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